
                                                          
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer’s of Butterfly Class 
 

Dover Transport Museum – Monday 18th October 2021 
 
This term Butterfly class are learning about transport throughout history. To support their learning and 
make it come to life we are really pleased to have booked a trip for them to visit Dover Transport Museum 
on Monday 18th October 2021.  
 
Dover Transport Museum is home to many forms of vintage transport and also features vintage shop fronts 
and a large visitor operated model railway. The museums transport collection will enable the children to see 
for themselves what they have been learning about in class. The museum is closed to the public whilst 
Butterfly class are visiting. 
 
The children should be dropped to school as normal as they will be travelling to the museum by coach just 
after registration. They will return to school in time for normal pick up time at 3pm. 
 
On the day, children will need they will need: 
 

 Full school uniform including sensible shoes and a warm coat.  

 A bottle of water. 

 A packed lunch from home - if your child qualifies for free school meals because of low income (not 

Universal Infant Free School Meals) and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for 

your child, please let Miss Tombs know via Class Dojo. 

 
We are asking for a contribution of £5 per child for this trip, which will need to be paid via Pupil Asset. 
 
If you have not already downloaded the app, please go to https://www.pupilasset.com/apps/parents-app or 
login to the parental portal http://secure.pupilasset.com  
 
We are very excited to be able to organise school trips again and know that the children will be looking 
forward to it. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss S Tombs 
Butterfly Class Teacher 
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